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ONLINE MEETINGS

On 3rd March during another online meeting the partnership
consortium discussed the project's updates and developments.

The main focus was on the Green Best Practice Guide (Result no.

The next online meeting, held on April 6, 2022, was

devoted to the comparative report, which substantively
referred to the Green Best Practice Guide. The partners also set
important deadlines in connection with the progression of
further project deliverables, i.e. the "Art of Green Districts"
course (Result no. 2) and the Young Engineer's e-Portfolio -

YEP Handbook (Result no. 3).
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TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT
MEETINGIN SOFIA, BULGARIA

The second transnational meeting under the "STEAM3D Academy" project
was held in Sofia, the capital of Bulgaria, on 12-13 July 2022.

The two-day meeting was hosted by NIKANOR LTD.

As planned, the partners discussed the progress of the tasks assigned. Any
issues related to management and dissemination of project results were also
covered. The roles and responsibilities of each partner were clarified. During
the meeting, the partners attached great importance to the content
relatedness of the "Art of Green Districts" course, and also decided on which
key competencies each organisation would describe in the particular

chapters of the Young Engineer's e-Portfolio Handbook.

FURTHER STEPS

In the nearest future the partners will develop attractive lesson scenarios
that will be an integral part of the "Art of Green Districts" course. Each
partner will prepare a theoretical and practical part on the assigned topic.
In addition, we will start intensive works on the Young Engineer's e-
Portfolio Handbook, i.a. consisting of a detailed description of the key
competencies, useful not only in a young engineer or landscape designer's

profession, but also in many others.

TRANSNATIONAL MEETING IN REUS

The third project meeting, hosted by the partner organization
DOMSPAIN SLU, will be held in January 2023.
At the meeting the partners will thoroughly discuss the upcoming tasks

and determine the next milestones in the project.
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